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Wiltshire 
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Tel: 01793 852254 

 

admin@woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk 
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 Monday, 31 October 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We would like to take the Year 1 children to the Cineworld Cinema in Swindon Town 

Centre to watch ‘Minions: The Rise of Gru on Tuesday 15th November. 

 

As always, we have to rely on your contributions for trips to take place and the cost of 

this trip will be £3 per child, which covers the cost of the coach. The Cinema tickets 

are free as part of the Into Film Festival. 

 

The performance starts at 10am. We will be leaving school following registration and we 

will return to school in time for lunch. Children will wear their school uniform. 

 

We shall need parent helpers to come with us on the day.  Please could you indicate on 

the slip if are able to accompany us. Unfortunately, not all volunteers will be able to 

come due to seating on the coach and we shall let you know if your help is required. 

 

Please complete the attached slip and return to your child’s class teacher or the school 

office in a named envelope by Tuesday 8th November. 

 

 

Children who are eligible for pupil premium are not expected to pay for the 

visit. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Tebbitt, Mrs Smith and Miss Noyes 

Class Teachers. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Head Teacher - Alison Pass 
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Cinema Trip – Tuesday 15th November. 

 

 
Child’s Name 

 

 

 

Child’s Class                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

 

 

I enclose a payment of                             CASH (Exact change please) 

 

 

 
I can help in the day (name)  

        

 

  

Signed  
 

 


